
Scholastic Book Fair
Family shopping evening
Thursday, September 28

3:15-5:30

THE STAR DUSTTHE STAR DUST
Week of: 9/25/2023
 A note from the Principal: 

Transportation changes

 Upcoming events: 

Send a note in your child's folder

Email
jenae.blake@hancock.kyschools.us

We will not accept transportation
changes via phone. No transportation

changes after 1 PM:

 10/9-10/13 Fall Break

South Parents and Guardians,
We are holding an informational meeting on Tuesday, Sept.

26th at 5:00pm for those parents that are able to volunteer their
time and efforts to help plan and assist in our Fall Festival, on

Thursday, Oct. 26th from 5:00-7:00pm. We had about 20
parents who responded to our Google Survey that said they

were interested in volunteering, but we want to be sure to
communicate through our Newsletter as well, just in case there

is anyone else. We look forward to planning a fun and
memorable night for our students and families which includes

Trunk or Treating, as well as a Fall Festival in the building where
students can participate in various games. Also parents, don't

forget that the end of the 1st quarter, Oct. 6th, is almost upon us.
Upon return from Fall Break, which is Oct. 9-13, teachers will be
contacting parents and guardians to schedule parent teacher

conferences. We are planning to hold these conferences
between Oct. 23 and Nov. 10th. 

 Lastly, we will be sending a form home for parents if they would
like to sign up to come eat lunch with their student/s in the last

week of October. Students will have the opportunity to have one
guest visit on their assigned grade level date and time. We will
not be able to pull siblings who eat at other times during these
lunch visits. Also, we will not be able to accommodate "drop in"
guests. Each guest must return their form before their student's
assigned lunch date. This is to ensure that we are aware of who

is in the building, as well as to make accommodations for the
lunch period. We are running this on a trial run the last week of

October and hope to offer this in the months that follow the last
week of each month. We will be sure to communicate in more

detail about these events as they get closer.  

Jennifer Howe, Principal

9/25-29 Book Fair!

A picture ID is required to enter
the school. We appreciate your

cooperation 

10/19 Picture retake day

10/26 5pm Fall Festival Meeting



 A note from Nurse Karrie: 

MENU

Foodservice

Afterschool Program - Ms. Dee

*We encourage every family to fill out a
Free and Reduced Meal Application.

The quickest and easiest way to do that
is online. Look for the Food Service link
on he Infinite Campus/Parent Portal

app. We can send one home with your
child at any time. Complete that

application and return it back to the
school ASAP.

*Does your child have a diagnosed
food allergy? Make sure our staff

receives a modified meal form
from your physician. Fax to 270-

927-6916.
*You may put money in your child's

meal account by going to your Parent
Portal account using a debit/credit
card.  When sending lunch money to

the school please put it in an envelope
with the child's name and teacher on it.

You can also send a check to HCPS
Food Service, 83 State Route 3543,

Hawesville, KY 42348.

Family Resource Center

I will be starting vision

screenings on the third grade

class beginning October 2. All

students will have a letter sent

home with them. If you DO NOT want

your child to have the screening

please sign the letter and send it

back to school.

Advisory Council Meeting

Thursday, September September 28,

at noon


